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Meeting Date: September 9, 2024 

 

Subject: Senior Commission Health Fair 

 

Prepared by:  Jaime Chew, Deputy Director 

Initiated by:  Senior Commission 

 

Staff Recommendation 

The staff recommends to receive the ad hoc subcommittee report, determine if the commission 

would like to host a health fair, and what elements to include. 

 

Summary/Project Description: 
Senior Commission hosted health fair 

Fiscal Impact: 

Unknown at this time. 

 

Background 
At the regular meeting of June 3, 2024, the Senior Commission decided to explore the possibility 

of hosting a health fair for seniors. The ad hoc subcommittee of Chair Dixit was formed to research 

options for the Senior Commission to consider. 

 

At the regular meeting of August 5, 2024, the Senior Commission briefly reviewed the information 

compiled by Chair Dixit. In addition, the commission received information about the health fair 

event to be hosted at Grant Park Community Center on October 16, 2024 from 10am – 12pm. 

 

The Senior Commission requested that the Senior Commission health fair be agendized for the 

September 2024 and November 2024 meetings. This would allow for discussion, in addition to 

gathering information from the October 16, 2024 event, to inform their decision and planning 

process. 

 

Discussion/Analysis 

It is recommended that the Senior Commission review the ad hoc subcommittee report, determine 

if the commission would like to host a health fair, and what event elements to include. The 

commission may also choose to defer the final determination to their meeting in November, to 

include gathered information from the October, 16, 2024 event in the planning process. 


